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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Leslie Weingarden  

Address 
7990 Port Tobacco Road 
Port Tobacco, MD 20677 

Phone 
2403750666  

Email 
lweingarden@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I believe that wearing face masks is detrimental to the social well-being of students. The ability to interact and decipher facial 
expressions is critical to social development and masks hinder that. I feel that you can exercise caution with self care, such as 
washing your hands and staying home when you feel ill, without hijacking the entirety of society with face masks.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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